MODERN LANGUAGE POLICY

Students in the Master of Divinity program may receive credit for up

to 6 hours for modern language study in the undergraduate college

as elective credit toward the degree. Students who want to enroll in
language courses in the College must complete the process for taking
courses outside of the School of Divinity. Information about this process
is available in the Office of Academic Affairs. Also, undergraduate
students are generally given preference for 100-level courses. This means
that School of Divinity students can enroll in courses where there are
seats available and where the instructor of the course gives her or his
permission.
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